From: I

Sent: 15 August 2015 09:54
To: Planning
Subject: FW: External wall insulation - Ref: 15/023 and 6657

Dear lan Gracie
Your ref 2015/4041/P

| am against the intended external wall insulation. | have sent email to Capital services.

From I

To: capitalservices@camden.gov.uk
Subject: External wall insulation - Ref: 15/023 and 6657
Date: Sat, 15 Aug 2015 08:41:50 +0000

Dear Mr J Rutter
| am Mr Gee Rode of 17 Dobson Close. | am strongly against the intended external wall insulation. | fail to
see hiw this will benefit me as an individual or the block as a Whole.

Furthermore, the cost of £15,467.03 is outrageous. | believe you saw at the leaseholder meeting there
was not one person who supported proposal you put forward.

Regards
Gee Rode



